
CABINET MINUTE EXTRACT - MEETING 12 NOVEMBER 2018 
 
 

46 RESPONSE TO THE REPORT AND RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE ANTI-
SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR TASK AND FINISH GROUP  
 
The report before Cabinet detailed the Cabinet responses to each of the 
Improvement and Review Commission’s Anti-Social Behaviour Task and Finish 
Group recommendations. In September 2018, the recommendations of the Group’s 
review of anti-social behaviour had been presented to Cabinet and it was agreed that 
the responses would be presented to a future Cabinet meeting 
 
Thanks were expressed to the Task & Finish Group Members for all their hard work. 

The Cabinet Member for Community summarised the responses to each of the 
recommendations and Members noted that the reasons for changing or rejecting 
certain recommendations had been detailed in the report. During discussion, support 
was expressed to provide funding for three FTE street wardens from the current 
financial year rather than from the 2019/20 budget as had been set out in the 
response to recommendation 6. 
 
The following decisions were made to formally respond to the recommendations 
made by the Anti-Social Behaviour Task and Finish Group. 
 

RESOLVED: That (i) the proposed recommendations that had been 
contained in the Anti-Social Behaviour Task and Finish Group report to 
Cabinet in September 2018 be noted; and 
 
(ii)  the Cabinet responses set out in the report be agreed, subject to the 
response for Recommendation 6 in relation to employing three FTEs 
within the 2019/20 budget be amended to enable funding to be available 
in this financial year. 


